
Hawg Hawlers Bass Club held our 
fifth tournament of the season 
this past weekend at Mark Twain 
Lake. Seventeen boats  and  34  
anglers weighed a total of 28 fish. 
The temperatures ranged from the 
mid 70’s into the high 80’s. We had 
partly sunny to cloudy skies with 
a few sprinkles. The water was up 
about 18’ over normal pool. Water 
temperatures were in the high 70’s 
to mid 80’s and the water color 

was heavily stained to chocolate 
milk around the lake. The tourna-
ment took off out of the Robert Al-
len Recreation Area ramp. We had 
our club barbecue at South Fork 
Resort. South Fork is a long time 
supporter of Hawg Hawlers Bass 
Club. We were able to use their pa-
villion for our barbecue and they 
also donated a free night stay (won 
by Andy Shands). We love South 
Fork. Thanks for everything Mary!  

 

MARK TWAIN TOURNAMENT            

FIRST PLACE - MIKE JANKOWSKI AND BRIAN JANKOWSKI            

Mike & Brian are on a roll. At our 
Lake of the Ozarks  tourney they 
took 2nd place & Brian had Satur-
days Big Bass. At Pomme Brian had 
Big Bass of the tourney. Now they 
have a 1st place win at Mark Twain. 
They weighed in six fish weighing 
13.58 pounds.  They caught their 
fish on green pumpkin worms. The 
first place payout was $236. CON-
GRATULATIONS MIKE AND BRIAN!
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SECOND PLACE - TOM O’CONNOR AND WARREN LICHIUS            

Tom and Warren took  second 
place.  They weighed in three 
fish for a total of 8.20 pounds 
which included a really nice 
4.47 kicker fish caught by Tom. 
They caught their fish on 
black and blue jigs. The sec-
ond place payout was $186. 
C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S 
TOM AND WARREN! 

Tom O’Connor and Warren Lichius 
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These guys are doing great this 
year. At Table Rock they took 2nd 
place and Mike had Saturday’s Big 
Bass. They took 3rd place at Pom-
me and Mike had a 3rd place win 
with Mike Jr. at Clearwater. Now an-
other 3rd place win at Mark Twain. 
They brought in four fish for a total 
of 8.17 pounds. They were using 
red bud Trick Worms. Third place 
payout was $134.  CONGRATULA-
TIONS MIKE AND LARRY!!

THIRD PLACE - MIKE PARMENTIER AND LARRY RUTLEDGE            

BIG BASS            

DOMINICK DIMERCURIO brought 
in a nice fish on Saturday to 
win Big Bass for the day. His fish 
weighed 2.77 pounds. Dominick 
used a Wiggle Wart to snag his fish.

TOM O’CONNOR won Big Bass of 
the weekend weighing in nice re-
ally nice 4.47 pounder.  Tom caught 
his fish on a black and blue jig. 
The Big Bass payout for each 
day was $51. Tom also won 
the Big Bass side pot for $75. 
CONGRATULATIONS DOMINICK 
AND TOM.

  

MORE TOURNAMENT WINNERS            

Mike Parmentier and Larry Rutledge

Tom O’Connor

DOMINICK DIMERCURIO AND 
PAUL DIMERCURIO took FOURTH 
PLACE.  They weighed in  three fish 
including Dominick’s 2.77 Big Bass 
for Saturday.  Their team weight 
was 6.85 pounds. They caught 
their fish on Wiggle Warts and 
Wacky Worms. Fourth place pay-
out was $94. CONGRATULATIONS 
DOMINICK AND PAUL!

BILL SCHELLER AND BILL RAW-
SON  didn’t bring in any fish on 
Saturday but managed to pick 
some up on Sunday to take FIFTH 
PLACE. They weighed in two fish 
for a team weight of 4.03 pounds. 
They caught their fish on red 
crankbaits. Fifth place payout was 
$64. CONGRATULATIONS BILL AND 
BILL!

ATTENDANCE PRIZES
THANKS TO ALL OF OUR SUPPORT-
ERS Hawg Hawlers awarded 5 bait 
packs and $50 off on a two night 
stay at Indian Hill Resort.                    
And thanks to everyone who par-
ticipated. You all made this a fun 
tournament (with a great barbe-
cue). CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL 
THE WINNERS!

Dominick DiMercurio



We would like to thank Mary at 
South Fork Resort again for their 
continued support of our club! 
Hawg Hawlers highly recommends 
South Fork Resort to everyone. 
If you are planning a trip to Mark 
Twain Lake please consider stay-
ing at South Fork. Our supporter 
donations help keep Hawg Hawl-
ers  member fees and tournament 
entry fees low. 

Thanks to Tournament Directors 
Mike Parmentier, Larry Rutledge, 
Ken Jones and Matt Crile. They did 
a great job! Volunteer tournament 
directors make it possible for us to 
conduct well organized live well 
checks and take off procedures. 
Please consider helping your club. 
If you would like to volunteer con-
tact Tournament Chairman Dean 
Sullivan.

The CLUB BARBECUE was a big 
success. Thank you Ken Jones for 
donating money again this year to 
help pay for our barbecue.  If you 
need a reel cleaned or repaired 
please contact Jones’  Tackle Ser-
vice. Thank you Andy Shands for 
smoking the pork for our sand-
wiches. And thanks to all the mem-
bers for bringing side dishes, des-
serts and best of all YOURSELVES! 

THANKS AGAIN            

WELCOME            

Hawg Hawlers Bass Club of St. Louis, MO
www.hawghawlers.com

Our ‘09 Truman tournament was held the end 
of June and was won by Greg and Andy Shands 
with 6 fish @ 12.13 pounds caught on black back 
chartreuse crankbaits. Other baits that worked 
were Senkos, Brush Hogs, Woolly Hawgs and  spin-
nerbaits. Temperatures ranged from 80 to 97 de-
grees with water temps in the high 80’s. The lake 
level was up about 9’, water stained to muddy. It 
was sunny and  hot with winds @ 10 - 15 MPH.

TRUMAN TOURNAMENT          

Our  next  tournament  is July 10 & 11  at  Truman 
Lake.  Take off is out of Osage Bluff Marina.   Tour-
nament hours for both Saturday and Sunday are 
6:00am to 12:00pm. We still need tournament di-
rectors. If you want to volunteer contact Tourna-
ment Chairman Dean Sullivan. 
                

 

 We want to welcome new member Jimmie Patterson. 
Thanks for joining Hawg Hawlers.
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